1422 Howell Road Valdosta,

This made me livid that they are putting this halfway house right next to my
home. We will not feel safe, my grandchildren will not go outside, we will have
to guard our belongings, ourselves and grandchildren. We will have to keep a gun
on our self at all times, live in fear, etc.......My home value will depreciate
drastically. I feel this is not right due to two schools being in close proximity of
this housing. Our neighborhood does not need these problems. I plan on retiring
and paying my home off in 3.5 years. ] am doing gradual updates and repairs so
that this could be my forever home. I am to old to try and buy and start over. With
the housing market being what it is we can not afford to buy. I do not want my
dream of retiring in peace to become a nightmare. I see that they are people
backing this from out of state. Let them put it on their property in their state. This
will be a breeding ground for many crimes. To many for me to list. A breeding
ground of drugs being number one. I will be doing what I can to discourage and
stop this from going any further. I have not had one problem living here in 6.5

Laura Carter GA 31606 Icarter7264@gmail.com years. I do not want to start now. 5/31/2022
Here is my letter. To whom it may concern: I live at 3999 Old Naylor Rd with my
wife Lynn George. We are very much opposed to the development at 2193
Howell Road. This is an arca that I grew up in and we enjoy the peace and quiet
of the country life and have raised 3 boys here. 4 generations of my family has
been living on this road for over forty years. Most of the people who live out here
enjoy hunting and farming. Everyone knows their neighbors and helps each other
out. We feel like rezoning this area to allow a planned development for Sober
living may bring a criminal element to this area that we have worked so hard to
keep away from our friends and families. We enjoy our agricultural lifestyle and
we have young children who play in the streets and we do not want them
endangered by others who have not made the best life choices. There are many
parcels available inside the city limits that wouldn't require rezoning for this
3999 Old Naylor Road Lake facility. Please do not allow this rezoning request and let Mr Moore put his
Rick A. George Park, Georgia 31636 rick.george@gmx.com proposed facility in his backyard not ours. Rick George 5/31/2022
In my job I see crime daily. I see that it is very hard for a person to change their
4781 Otter Creek Lake Park, habits. I do not agree with this being near 2 schools or around vulnerable clderly
Heather Haskins Georgia 31636 that have live in this area for years! 5/31/2022
5490 Pointer Drive Valdosta,
Kandace Smith GA 31606 kl_newman88@yahoo.com 5/31/2022
3498 Johnson Road Valdosta,
Casey Mecks GA 31606 caysiclyn@yahoo.com 1 do not want anything like this 1 am a single mother with three boys. Thanks 5/31/2022
[ am a teacher at one of the elementary schools within a couple miles of this
location. I also have a son who attends that school and friends who live in the
immediate area. I am not comfortable with this unsupervised halfway house being
4720 McAllister St Valdosta, located in this area. I realize that people deserve a second chance, but it doesn’t
Terri Georgia 31605 tireed3@outlook.com need to be within such a close distance to TWO (elementary) schools. 5/31/2022




